Necessary Revolution Peter Senge
As recognized, adventure as with ease as experience practically lesson,
amusement, as with ease as arrangement can be gotten by just checking out a
ebook necessary revolution peter senge afterward it is not directly done, you
could consent even more as regards this life, approaching the world.
We present you this proper as competently as easy quirk to get those all. We
allow necessary revolution peter senge and numerous book collections from
fictions to scientific research in any way. along with them is this necessary
revolution peter senge that can be your partner.

Sustainable Tourism on a Finite Planet Megan Epler Wood 2017-02-28 Sustainable
Tourism on a Finite Planet" challenges readers to consider the new skills,
tools and investments required to protect irreplaceable global resources from
the impacts of escalating tourism demand in the next 50 years. This volume
documents how technology is driving a travel revolution and propelling the
growing global middle class to take leisure trips at unprecedented rates.
Travel and tourism supply chains and business models for hotels, tour
operators, cruise lines, airlines and airports are described with key
environmental management techniques for each sector. This book recommends that
decision makers assess the current and future value of natural, social and
cultural capital to guide investment in destinations and protect vital
resources. Case studies illustrate why budgets to protect local destinations
are consistently underestimated and offer guidance on new metrics. Innovative
approaches are proposed to support the transition to green infrastructure,
protect incomparable landscapes, and engage local people in the monitoring of
vital indicators to protect local resources.
The Necessary Revolution Peter Senge 2011-03-04 This is a timely and
groundbreaking book from the bestselling author of "The Fifth Discipline"
series and "Presence". "The Necessary Revolution" reveals how corporations and
organizations are, in the face of looming environmental crises and pressure
from social issues, finding solutions that ensure both long-term survival and
real-time business success. "The Necessary Revolution" is destined to become
the essential handbook for everyone who understands the need to act and work
together now to create a sustainable world for ourselves and the generations to
come. A revolution is underway, and spreading fast. Organizations everywhere
are boldly leading the change from the dead-end of 'business as usual' to new
strategies and transformative practices that promote a flourishing, sustainable
world. Pragmatic and powerful, today's most innovative leaders know that
revolutionary - not incremental - changes in the way we live and work are
necessary for their, and our, survival. Brimming with inspiring stories from
around the globe, and organizations ranging from Alcoa to Oxfam, DuPont to GE,
"The Necessary Revolution" clearly shows that ordinary people at every level
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within every organization have the ability and innovative spirit to do
extraordinary things. By working collaboratively across boundaries, they are
amplifying their creativity to find unprecedented solutions in an intensely
interdependent world. "The Necessary Revolution" contains a wealth of
strategies to help anyone, regardless of role or title, build the confidence
and competence to respond effectively to the greatest challenge of our time. It
is destined to become the essential handbook for everyone who understands the
need to act and work together - now - to create a sustainable world for
ourselves and the generations to follow.
Who Rules the Earth? Paul F. Steinberg 2015-02-06 Worldwide, half a million
people die from air pollution each year-more than perish in all wars combined.
One in every five mammal species on the planet is threatened with extinction.
Our climate is warming, our forests are in decline, and every day we hear news
of the latest ecological crisis. What will it really take to move society onto
a more sustainable path? Many of us are already doing the "little things" to
help the earth, like recycling or buying organic produce. These are important
steps-but they're not enough. In Who Rules the Earth?, Paul Steinberg, a
leading scholar of environmental politics, shows that the shift toward a
sustainable world requires modifying the very rules that guide human behavior
and shape the ways we interact with the earth. We know these rules by familiar
names like city codes, product design standards, business contracts, public
policies, cultural norms, and national constitutions. Though these rules are
largely invisible, their impact across the planet has been dramatic. By
changing the rules, Ontario, Canada has cut the levels of pesticides in its
waterways in half. The city of Copenhagen has adopted new planning codes that
will reduce its carbon footprint to zero by 2025. In the United States, a
handful of industry mavericks designed new rules to promote greener buildings,
and transformed the world's largest industry into a more sustainable
enterprise. Steinberg takes the reader on a series of journeys, from a familiar
walk on the beach to a remote village deep in the jungles of Peru, helping the
reader to "see" the social rules that pattern our physical reality and showing
why these are the big levers that will ultimately determine the health of our
planet. By unveiling the influence of social rules at all levels of societyfrom private property to government policy, and from the rules governing our
oceans to the dynamics of innovation and change within corporations and
communities-Who Rules the Earth? is essential reading for anyone who
understands that sustainability is not just a personal choice, but a political
struggle.
Sustainability Strategies R. Orsato 2016-01-13 By analysing the rationales for
sustainability strategies, this book addresses a timely question for managers,
academics and MBAs: 'when does it pay to be green?' Based on solid theoretical
foundations and empirical research, it clarifies the elements involved in the
formation and evaluation of sustainability strategies in firms.
Hope Is an Imperative David W. Orr 2011-03-01 For more than three decades,
David Orr has been one of the leading voices of the environmental movement,
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championing the cause of ecological literacy in higher education, helping to
establish and shape the field of ecological design, and working tirelessly to
raise awareness of the threats to future generations posed by humanity’s
current unsustainable trajectory. Hope Is an Imperative brings together in a
single volume Professor Orr’s most important works. These include classics such
as “What Is Education For?,” one of the most widely reprinted essays in the
environmental literature, “The Campus and the Biosphere,” which helped launch
the green campus movement,and “Loving Children: A Design Problem,” which
renowned theologian and philosopher Thomas Berry called “the most remarkable
essay I’ve read in my whole life.” The book features thirty-three essays, along
with an introductory section that considers the evolution of environmentalism,
section introductions that place the essays into a larger context, and a
foreword by physicist and author Fritjof Capra. Hope Is an Imperative is a
comprehensive collection of works by one of the most important thinkers and
writers of our time. It offers a complete introduction to the writings of David
Orr for readers new to the field, and represents a welcome compendium of key
essays for longtime fans. The book is a must-have volume for every
environmentalist’s bookshelf.
Thinking in Systems Donella Meadows 2008-12-03 In the years following her role
as the lead author of the international bestseller, Limits to Growth—the first
book to show the consequences of unchecked growth on a finite planet— Donella
Meadows remained a pioneer of environmental and social analysis until her
untimely death in 2001. Thinking in Systems, is a concise and crucial book
offering insight for problem solving on scales ranging from the personal to the
global. Edited by the Sustainability Institute’s Diana Wright, this essential
primer brings systems thinking out of the realm of computers and equations and
into the tangible world, showing readers how to develop the systems-thinking
skills that thought leaders across the globe consider critical for 21st-century
life. Some of the biggest problems facing the world—war, hunger, poverty, and
environmental degradation—are essentially system failures. They cannot be
solved by fixing one piece in isolation from the others, because even seemingly
minor details have enormous power to undermine the best efforts of too-narrow
thinking. While readers will learn the conceptual tools and methods of systems
thinking, the heart of the book is grander than methodology. Donella Meadows
was known as much for nurturing positive outcomes as she was for delving into
the science behind global dilemmas. She reminds readers to pay attention to
what is important, not just what is quantifiable, to stay humble, and to stay a
learner. In a world growing ever more complicated, crowded, and interdependent,
Thinking in Systems helps readers avoid confusion and helplessness, the first
step toward finding proactive and effective solutions.
Walk Out Walk On Margaret Wheatley 2011-06-03 This is an era of increasingly
complex problems, fewer and fewer resources to address them, and failing
solutions. Is it possible to find viable solutions to the challenges we face
today as individuals, communities, and nations? This inspiring book takes
readers on a learning journey to seven communities around the world to meet
people who have “walked out” of limiting beliefs and assumptions and “walked
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on” to create healthy and resilient communities. These Walk Outs who Walk On
use their ingenuity and caring to figure out how to work with what they have to
create what they need. In India, we meet people from Shikshantar, a community
that is rejecting the modern culture of money, with its emphasis on selfinterest and scarcity, in favor of a gift culture based on generosity and
reciprocity. In Zimbabwe, we discover the capacity people have to adapt and
invent new ways of surviving and thriving in the face of total systems
collapse. Through essays, stories, and beautiful color photographs, Wheatley
and Frieze immerse us in these communities that are accomplishing extraordinary
things by relying on everyone to be an entrepreneur, a leader, an artist. From
Mexico to Greece, from Columbus, Ohio, to Johannesburg, South Africa, we
discover that every community has within itself the ingenuity, intelligence,
and inventiveness to solve the seemingly insolvable. “It’s almost like we
discovered a gift inside ourselves,” one Brazilian said, “something that was
already there.” “This book gives insight and beauty to the new world beyond
consumerism and all of its side effects. Written with poetic and reflective
grace, it is an intimate journey through communities that are creating a future
with their own hearts, hands, and relationships.” —Peter Block, author of
Community and coauthor of The Abundant Community The Enhanced Edition includes
25 minutes of animation, video, and audio. The animation shows the “Two Loops
Theory of Change” with a voiceover from co-author Deborah Frieze. Three videos
show inspirational “Walk On” communities in Brazil, South Africa, and India.
This edition also includes the “Walk Out Walk On” theme song. Margaret Wheatley
cofounded and led the Berkana Institute, a global foundation that partners with
people developing healthy and resilient communities. Deborah Frieze succeeded
her as Berkana’s president and created the Berkana Exchange with many of the
people described in this book. Margaret is the author of several books,
including Leadership and the New Science, A Simpler Way, Turning to One
Another, Finding Our Way, and Perseverance.
Learn or Die Edward D. Hess 2014-09-30 To compete with today's increasing
globalization and rapidly evolving technologies, individuals and organizations
must take their ability to learn—the foundation for continuous improvement,
operational excellence, and innovation—to a much higher level. In Learn or Die,
Edward D. Hess combines recent advances in neuroscience, psychology, behavioral
economics, and education with key research on high-performance businesses to
create an actionable blueprint for becoming a leading-edge learning
organization. Learn or Die examines the process of learning from an individual
and an organizational standpoint. From an individual perspective, the book
discusses the cognitive, emotional, motivational, attitudinal, and behavioral
factors that promote better learning. Organizationally, Learn or Die focuses on
the kinds of structures, culture, leadership, employee learning behaviors, and
human resource policies that are necessary to create an environment that
enables critical and innovative thinking, learning conversations, and
collaboration. The volume also provides strategies to mitigate the reality that
humans can be reflexive, lazy thinkers who seek confirmation of what they
believe to be true and affirmation of their self-image. Exemplar learning
organizations discussed include the secretive Bridgewater Associates, LP;
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Intuit, Inc.; United Parcel Service (UPS); W. L. Gore & Associates; and IDEO.
Embedded Sustainability Chris Laszlo 2017-09-08 Companies know how to meet the
demands of shareholder value: years of managerial excellence testify to this
achievement. Many also know how to create stakeholder value – through
traditional approaches such as CSR and philanthropy which predictably lead to
trade-offs and added costs. What remains elusive is discovering is how to meet
both shareholder and stakeholder requirements in the core business – without
mediocrity and without compromise – creating value for the company that cannot
be disentangled from the value it creates for society and the environment. What
if sustainability was embedded into the DNA of your organization? How can you
incorporate environmental, health and social value into its very core? Many
companies, despite their best intentions, "bolt on" sustainability as an
afterthought to their core strategies. They trumpet green initiatives and
social philanthropy which lie at the margins of the business, with symbolic
wins that inadvertently highlight the unsustainability of the rest of their
activities. Today's ecological and social pressures require a different
business response – one that existing strategy frameworks fail adequately to
address. In Embedded Sustainability, authors Chris Laszlo and Nadya
Zhexembayeva explain and predict how companies can better leverage global
challenges for enduring profit and sustained growth. They introduce the marquis
concept of embedded sustainability: the incorporation of environmental, health,
and social value into the heartbeat of the product life-cycle with no trade-off
in price or quality – no social or green premium. This book helps readers to
comprehend and implement the notion of embedded sustainability. At its best,
embedded sustainability is invisible, similar to quality. In addition to
delivering socially and environmentally conscious products for consumers, it is
capable of considerably motivating employees. Most of all, it enables smart
companies to create even more value for both their shareholders and
stakeholders.
Sustainability Scott T. Young 2012-12-05 'Sustainability' offers a
comprehensive treatment of the relationship between business and
sustainability.
A New Psychology for Sustainability Leadership Steve Schein 2017-09-08 During
the last decade, the sustainability position in multinational corporations has
grown in influence. Much literature has explored how corporations can play an
important role in solving the environmental challenges facing the planet.
However, until now, there has been little research on sustainability leadership
at the individual level. In this book, Schein explores the deeper psychological
motivations of sustainability leaders. He shows how these motivations relate to
overall effectiveness and capacity to lead transformational change and he
explores the ways in which the complexity of sustainability is driving new
approaches to leadership.Drawing on interviews with 75 leaders from over 40
multinational corporations and NGOs, Schein explores how ecological worldviews
are developed and expressed in global sustainability practice. By applying key
theories from developmental psychology, integral ecology and eco-psychology to
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sustainability practice, Schein encourages us to think about leadership in a
different way. A New Psychology for Sustainability Leadership will be of
interest to an interdisciplinary audience of social scientists, educators,
corporate executives, and social entrepreneurs. The insights from this book can
be usefully integrated into leadership curriculum and development programs to
help the next generation of leaders respond to global challenges.
The Sustainability Edge Suhas Apte 2017-01-06 Business leaders need to embrace
sustainability in order to ensure the lasting success of their organizations.
Co-authors Suhas Apte and Jagdish Sheth bring their expertise from practice and
from academia to illustrate how business leaders can embed sustainability in a
truly holistic and transformative way. Through an examination of such companies
as Walmart, AT&T, IKEA and the Tata Group, Apte and Sheth have developed a
proven and actionable framework rooted in the real world success of these
companies. The case studies reveal how business leaders proactively engage,
energize and promote market sustainability to all of their stakeholders
including customers, employees, suppliers, investors and the government. The
Sustainability Edge enables companies to critically engage their stakeholders
and influence them to accept sustainability as part of their core mission.
Big World, Small Planet Johan Rockstrom 2015-01-01 We have entered the
Anthropocene - the era of massive human impacts on the planet - and the actions
of over seven billion residents threaten to destabilize Earth's natural
systems, with consequences for human societies. The authors combine the latest
science with storytelling and photography to create a new narrative for
humanity's future and reject the notion that economic growth and human
prosperity can only be achieved at the expense of the environment
Presence Peter Senge 2011-01-11 Radical and hopeful -- Presence synthesises
cutting-edge thinking, firsthand knowledge and ancient wisdom Presence: Human
Purpose and the Field of the Future gives the reader an intimate look at the
development of a new theory about change and learning. A book built around a
series of wide-ranging conversations over a year and a half, Senge, Scharmer,
Jaworski, and Flowers explore their own experiences and those of one hundred
and fifty scientists and social and business entrepreneurs in an effort to
explain how profound collective change occurs. Their journey of discovery
articulates a new way of seeing the world, and of understanding our part in
creating it -- as it is and as it might be. Presence explores the living fields
that connect us to one another, to life more broadly, and, potentially, to what
is "seeking to emerge." Seven capacities underlie our ability to see, sense,
and realize new possibilities. Developing these capacities accesses a deeper
level of learning that is the key to creating change that services the whole -ourselves, our organizations and the communities of which we are a part.
Turning Learning Right Side Up Russell L. Ackoff 2008-06-03 In the age of the
Internet, we educate people much as we did during the Industrial Revolution. We
educate them for a world that no longer exists, instilling values antithetical
to those of a free, 21st century democracy. Worst of all, too many schools
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extinguish the very creativity and joy they ought to nourish. In Turning
Learning Right Side Up, legendary systems scientist Dr. Russell Ackoff and “inthe-trenches” education innovator Daniel Greenberg offer a radically new path
forward. In the year’s most provocative conversation, they take on the very
deepest questions about education: What should be its true purpose? Do
classrooms make sense anymore? What should individuals contribute to their own
education? Are yesterday’s distinctions between subjects--and between the arts
and sciences--still meaningful? What would the ideal lifelong education look
like--at K-12, in universities, in the workplace, and beyond? Ackoff and
Greenberg each have experience making radical change work--successfully. Here,
they combine deep idealism with a relentless focus on the real world--and
arrive at solutions that are profoundly sensible and powerfully compelling. Why
today’s educational system fails--and why superficial reforms won’t help The
questions politicians won’t ask--and the answers they don’t want to hear How do
people learn--and why do they choose to learn? Creating schools that reflect
what we know about learning In a 21st century democracy, what values must we
nurture? ...and why aren’t we nurturing them? How can tomorrow’s “ideal
schools” be operated and funded? A plan that cuts through political gridlock
and can actually work Beyond schools: building a society of passionate lifelong
learners Learning from childhood to college to workplace through retirement
Reinventing Learning for the Next Century: How We Can, and Why We Must An
extraordinary conversation about the very deepest questions... Today, what is
education for? Where should it take place? How? When? What is the ideal school?
The ideal lifelong learning experience? Who should be in charge of education?
And who pays for it all? Over the past 150 years, virtually everything has
changed...except education. Schools were designed as factories, to train
factory workers. The factories are gone, but the schools haven’t changed. It’s
time for us to return to first principles...or formulate new first
principles...and reimagine education from the ground up. In Turning Learning
Right Side Up, two of this generation’s most provocative thinkers--and
practical doers--have done just that. They draw on the latest scientific
research, the most enduring human wisdom, and their unique lifelong personal
experiences transforming institutions that resist change. And, along the way,
they offer a powerful blueprint for a thriving society of passionate lifelong
learners.
Synchronicity Joseph Jaworski 2011-05-30 Using his own story, the international
bestselling author shows readers how 3 changes in mindset can help them shape
their future. Synchronicity is an inspirational guide to developing the most
essential leadership capacity for our time: how we can collectively shape our
future. Through the telling of his life story, Jaworski posits that a real
leader sets the stage on which “predictable miracles,” seemingly synchronistic
in nature, can—and do—occur. He shows that this capacity has more to do with
our being—our total orientation of character and consciousness—than with what
we do. Leadership, he explains, is about creating—day by day—a domain in which
human beings continually deepen their understanding of reality and are able to
participate in shaping the future. He describes three basic shifts of mind
required if we are to create and discover an unfolding future—shifts in how we
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see the world, how we understand relationships, and how we make commitments—and
offers a new definition of leadership that applies to all types of leaders. “A
deeply personal and moving narrative that opens up new vistas on compassion,
commitment, and connectedness—and hence on leadership.” —James MacGregor Burns,
Pulitzer Prize–winning presidential biographer and Woodrow Wilson Professor of
Government, Emeritus, Williams College “An insightful, profound, and readable
contribution to understanding the personal side of leadership.” —Rosabeth Moss
Kanter, Ernest L. Arbuckle Professor of Business Administration, Harvard
Business School, and author of SuperCorp “An unusually thoughtful exploration
of the “inner” aspects of leadership, particularly in the business arena....
Eschewing easy answers and ten-point plans to success, presenting the insights
he has garnered from forward-looking thinkers including David Bohm and Rupert
Sheldrake, Jaworski offers a searching and wise brief that deserves to be read
in boardrooms everywhere.” —Publishers Weekly
The Climate Change Playbook Dennis Meadows 2016 "The simple, interactive
exercises in The Climate Change Playbook can help citizens better understand
climate change, diagnose its causes, anticipate its future consequences, and
effect constructive change. Adapted from The Systems Thinking Playbook, the
twenty-two games are now specifically relevant to climate-change communications
and crafted for use by experts, advocates, and educators. Illustrated
guidelines walk leaders through setting each game up, facilitating it, and
debriefing participants. Users will find games that are suitable for a variety
of audiences--whether large and seated, as in a conference room, or smaller and
mobile, as in a workshop, seminar, or meeting.
Schools that Learn Peter M. Senge 2000 Since the Fifth Discipline principles
were defined they have been used by many educators. Now Peter Senge and the
Fifth Discipline team have produced Schools that Learn, focusing specifically
on schools and education, which can help reclaim schools even in the most
depressed or ill-mananged districts.
The Dance of Change Peter M. Senge 2014-05-14 Since Peter Senge published his
groundbreaking book The Fifth Discipline, he and his associates have frequently
been asked by the business community: "How do we go beyond the first steps of
corporate change? How do we sustain momentum?" They know that companies and
organizations cannot thrive today without learning to adapt their attitudes and
practices. But companies that establish change initiatives discover, after
initial success, that even the most promising efforts to transform or
revitalize organizations—despite interest, resources, and compelling business
results—can fail to sustain themselves over time. That's because organizations
have complex, well-developed immune systems, aimed at preserving the status
quo. Now, drawing upon new theories about leadership and the long-term success
of change initiatives, and based upon twenty-five years of experience building
learning organizations, the authors of The Fifth Discipline Fieldbook show how
to accelerate success and avoid the obstacles that can stall momentum. The
Dance of Change, written for managers and executives at every level of an
organization, reveals how business leaders can work together to anticipate the
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challenges that profound change will ultimately force the organization to face.
Then, in a down-to-earth and compellingly clear format, readers will learn how
to build the personal and organizational capabilities needed to meet those
challenges. These challenges are not imposed from the outside; they are the
product of assumptions and practices that people take for granted—an inherent,
natural part of the processes of change. And they can stop innovation cold,
unless managers at all levels learn to anticipate them and recognize the hidden
rewards in each challenge, and the potential to spur further growth. Within the
frequently encountered challenge of "Not Enough Time," for example—the lack of
control over time available for innovation and learning initiatives—lies a
valuable opportunity to reframe the way people organize their workplaces. This
book identifies universal challenges that organizations ultimately find
themselves confronting, including the challenge of "Fear and Anxiety"; the need
to diffuse learning across organizational boundaries; the ways in which
assumptions built in to corporate measurement systems can handcuff learning
initiatives; and the almost unavoidable misunderstandings between "true
believers" and nonbelievers in a company. Filled with individual and team
exercises, in-depth accounts of sustaining learning initiatives by managers and
leaders in the field, and well-tested practical advice, The Dance of Change
provides an insider's perspective on implementing learning and change
initiatives at such corporations as British Petroleum, Chrysler, Dupont, Ford,
General Electric, Harley-Davidson, Hewlett-Packard, Mitsubishi Electric, Royal
DutchShell, Shell Oil Company, Toyota, the United States Army, and Xerox. It
offers crucial advice for line-level managers, executive leaders, internal
networkers, educators, and others who are struggling to put change initiatives
into practice.
The Fifth Discipline Peter M. Senge 2010-03-31 MORE THAN ONE MILLION COPIES IN
PRINT • “One of the seminal management books of the past seventy-five
years.”—Harvard Business Review This revised edition of the bestselling classic
is based on fifteen years of experience in putting Peter Senge’s ideas into
practice. As Senge makes clear, in the long run the only sustainable
competitive advantage is your organization’s ability to learn faster than the
competition. The leadership stories demonstrate the many ways that the core
ideas of the Fifth Discipline, many of which seemed radical when first
published, have become deeply integrated into people’s ways of seeing the world
and their managerial practices. Senge describes how companies can rid
themselves of the learning blocks that threaten their productivity and success
by adopting the strategies of learning organizations, in which new and
expansive patterns of thinking are nurtured, collective aspiration is set free,
and people are continually learning how to create the results they truly
desire. Mastering the disciplines Senge outlines in the book will: • Reignite
the spark of genuine learning driven by people focused on what truly matters to
them • Bridge teamwork into macrocreativity • Free you of confining assumptions
and mindsets • Teach you to see the forest and the trees • End the struggle
between work and personal time This updated edition contains more than one
hundred pages of new material based on interviews with dozens of practitioners
at companies such as BP, Unilever, Intel, Ford, HP, and Saudi Aramco and
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organizations such as Roca, Oxfam, and The World Bank.
The Sustainability Champion's Guidebook Bob Willard 2009-07-01 "Canadian
sustainability expert Bob Willard, whp spent 34 years with IBM, offers a
punchy, practical guide to leading change in your company in The Sustainability
Champion's Guidebook. He presents a seven-step model of change, seven practices
that sustainability champions in companies must follow, seven paradoxes they
will face, and seven "derailers" to avoid. If you're interested in becoming a
champion for sustainability in your company, this would offer useful guidance."
- Harvey Schachter, The Globe and Mail This practical, easy-to-follow guidebook
helps sustainability champions at any level in a company lead a transformation
to a smarter, more successful, and more sustainable enterprise. The
Sustainability Champion’s Guidebook outlines the transformational steps to
take, tips and techniques to use, and derailers to avoid. Bob Willard’s
previous books provide a financially relevant, compelling business case
outlining why smart business executives should embrace sustainability. An
expert on leadership, culture change, and organizational development, Willard
distills lessons learned about cultural transformation and provides guidance on
how to embed sustainability into corporate cultures. This guidebook is
exceptionally easy to use, read, and consult. Each tip is self-contained within
two facing pages. A change tip is presented on one page with a supporting
sidebar or figure on its opposite, facing page. It is organized around four
frameworks for easy reference: A seven-step sustainability change process Seven
leadership practices to use during the change process Seven paradoxes that
compliment the seven leadership practices Seven derailers to avoid This book is
an indispensable tool for sustainability champions who are transforming their
companies into more sustainable enterprises. Bob Willard uses his senior
management experience from his thirty-four-year career at IBM to create a
business case for corporate sustainability strategies. He has delivered
hundreds of keynote presentations on the subject to corporations, consultants,
academics, and NGOs worldwide. His two highly-acclaimed books, The
Sustainability Advantage and The Business Case for Sustainability, are also
available through New Society Publishers.
The Sustainability Advantage Bob Willard 2002 The "hard-cash" benefits of
sustainable business written by and for business leaders.
The Social Labs Revolution Zaid Hassan 2014-02-03 Current responses to our most
pressing societal challenges—from poverty to ethnic conflict to climate
change—are not working. These problems are incredibly dynamic and complex,
involving an ever-shifting array of factors, actors, and circumstances. They
demand a highly fluid and adaptive approach, yet we address them by devising
fixed, long-term plans. Social labs, says Zaid Hassan, are a dramatically more
effective response. Social labs bring together a diverse a group of
stakeholders—not to create yet another five-year plan but to develop a
portfolio of prototype solutions, test those solutions in the real world, use
the data to further refine them, and test them again. Hassan builds on a decade
of experience—as well as drawing from cutting-edge research in complexity
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science, networking theory, and sociology—to explain the core principles and
daily functioning of social labs, using examples of pioneering labs from around
the world. He offers a new generation of problem solvers an effective,
practical, and exciting new vision and guide.
Green Business Process Management Jan vom Brocke 2012-06-15  Green Business
Process Management – Towards the Sustainable Enterprise" consolidates the
global state-of-the-art knowledge about how business processes can be managed
and improved in light of sustainability objectives. Business organizations, a
dominant part of our society, have always been a major contributor to the
degradation of our natural environment, through the resource consumption,
greenhouse emissions, and wastage production associated with their business
processes. In order to lessen their impact on the natural environment,
organizations must design and implement environmentally sustainable business
processes. Finding solutions to this organizational design problem is the key
challenge of Green Business Process Management. This book- discusses the
emerging challenges of designing “green” business processes,- presents tools
and methods that organizations can use in order to design and implement
environmentally sustainable processes, and- provides insights from cases where
organizations successfully engaged in more sustainable business practices. The
book is of relevance to both practitioners and academics who are interested in
understanding, designing, and implementing “green” business processes. It also
constitutes a valuable resource for students and lecturers in the fields of
information systems, management, and sustainable development. Preface by
Richard T. Watson
The Climate-Smart Agriculture Papers Todd S. Rosenstock 2018-11-28 This book is
open access under a CC BY 4.0 license. This volume shares new data relating to
Climate-Smart Agriculture (CSA), with emphasis on experiences in Eastern and
Southern Africa. The book is a collection of research by authors from over 30
institutions, spanning the public and private sectors, with specific knowledge
on agricultural development in the region discussed. The material is assembled
to answer key questions on the following five topic areas: (1) Climate impacts:
What are the most significant current and near future climate risks undermining
smallholder livelihoods? (2) Varieties: How can climate-smart varieties be
delivered quickly and cost-effectively to smallholders? (3) Farm management:
What are key lessons on the contributions from soil and water management to
climate risk reduction and how should interventions be prioritized? (4) Value
chains: How can climate risks to supply and value chains be reduced? and (5)
Scaling up: How can most promising climate risks reduction strategies be
quickly scaled up and what are critical success factors? Readers who will be
interested in this book include students, policy makers, and researchers
studying climate change impacts on agriculture and agricultural sustainability.
Learning for Sustainability 2006 Featuring the work of a number of members of
the SoL Sustainability Consortium, this new SoL resource was written as a
vehicle for sparking conversation and encouraging dialogue about how to develop
the confidence and capabilities to create a world we will be proud to leave our
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grandchildren. The collection of twelve articles and exercises is based on the
Fifth Discipline fieldbook format, and is intended for leaders at levels,
engaged in all types of enterprises, local and global. -- from
https://solonline.site-ym.com (Sep. 19, 2011).
Common Wealth Jeffrey Sachs 2008 Assessment of the environmental degradation,
rapid population growth, and extreme poverty that threaten global peace and
prosperity, with practical solutions based on a new economic paradigm for our
crowded planet.
Managing Transitions (25th anniversary edition) William Bridges 2017-01-10 The
business world is constantly transforming. When restructures, mergers,
bankruptcies, and layoffs hit the workplace, employees and managers naturally
find the resulting situational shifts to be challenging. But the psychological
transitions that accompany them are even more stressful. Organizational
transitions affect people; it is always people, rather than a company, who have
to embrace a new situation and carry out the corresponding change. As veteran
business consultant William Bridges explains, transition is successful when
employees have a purpose, a plan, and a part to play. This indispensable guide
is now updated to reflect the challenges of today's ever-changing, always-on,
and globally connected workplaces. Directed at managers on all rungs of the
corporate ladder, this expanded edition of the classic bestseller provides
practical, step-by-step strategies for minimizing disruptions and navigating
uncertain times.
The Necessary Revolution Peter M. Senge 2010-04-06 Imagine a world in which the
excess energy from one business would be used to heat another. Where buildings
need less and less energy around the world, and where “regenerative” commercial
buildings – ones that create more energy than they use – are being designed. A
world in which environmentally sound products and processes would be more costeffective than wasteful ones. A world in which corporations such as Costco,
Nike, BP, and countless others are forming partnerships with environmental and
social justice organizations to ensure better stewardship of the earth and
better livelihoods in the developing world. Now, stop imagining – that world is
already emerging. A revolution is underway in today’s organizations. As Peter
Senge and his co-authors reveal in The Necessary Revolution, companies around
the world are boldly leading the change from dead-end “business as usual”
tactics to transformative strategies that are essential for creating a
flourishing, sustainable world. There is a long way to go, but the era of
denial has ended. Today’s most innovative leaders are recognizing that for the
sake of our companies and our world, we must implement revolutionary—not just
incremental—changes in the way we live and work. Brimming with inspiring
stories from individuals and organizations tackling social and environmental
problems around the globe, THE NECESSARY REVOLUTION reveals how ordinary people
at every level are transforming their businesses and communities. By working
collaboratively across boundaries, they are exploring and putting into place
unprecedented solutions that move beyond just being “less bad” to creating
pathways that will enable us to flourish in an increasingly interdependent
necessary-revolution-peter-senge

12/16

Downloaded from avenza-dev.avenza.com
on November 27, 2022 by guest

world. Among the stories in these pages are the evolution of Sweden’s “Green
Zone,” Alcoa’s water use reduction goals, GE’s ecoimagination initiative, and
Seventh Generation’s decision to shift some of their advertising to youth-led
social change programs. At its heart, THE NECESSARY REVOLUTION contains a
wealth of strategies that individuals and organizations can use — specific
tools and ways of thinking — to help us build the confidence and competence to
respond effectively to the greatest challenge of our time. It is an essential
guidebook for all of us who recognize the need to act and work together—now—to
create a sustainable world, both for ourselves and for the generations to
follow.
The Fifth Discipline Peter M. Senge 2006-03-21 MORE THAN ONE MILLION COPIES IN
PRINT • “One of the seminal management books of the past seventy-five
years.”—Harvard Business Review This revised edition of the bestselling classic
is based on fifteen years of experience in putting Peter Senge’s ideas into
practice. As Senge makes clear, in the long run the only sustainable
competitive advantage is your organization’s ability to learn faster than the
competition. The leadership stories demonstrate the many ways that the core
ideas of the Fifth Discipline, many of which seemed radical when first
published, have become deeply integrated into people’s ways of seeing the world
and their managerial practices. Senge describes how companies can rid
themselves of the learning blocks that threaten their productivity and success
by adopting the strategies of learning organizations, in which new and
expansive patterns of thinking are nurtured, collective aspiration is set free,
and people are continually learning how to create the results they truly
desire. Mastering the disciplines Senge outlines in the book will: • Reignite
the spark of genuine learning driven by people focused on what truly matters to
them • Bridge teamwork into macrocreativity • Free you of confining assumptions
and mindsets • Teach you to see the forest and the trees • End the struggle
between work and personal time This updated edition contains more than one
hundred pages of new material based on interviews with dozens of practitioners
at companies such as BP, Unilever, Intel, Ford, HP, and Saudi Aramco and
organizations such as Roca, Oxfam, and The World Bank.
The Green to Gold Business Playbook Daniel C. Esty 2011-04-08 "Implement the
green strategies outlined in Dan Esty's and Andrew Winston’s bestseller Green
to Gold" Hard-nosed business advice for gaining competitive advantage through
sustainability action in buildings and operations, information technology,
product design, sourcing, manufacturing, logistics and transportation,
marketing, accounting, and other key business functions Whether you are a
climate change skeptic or an environmentalist, sustainability issues cannot be
ignored in today’s corporate world. With rising energy and natural resource
costs, intensified regulations, investor pressures, and a growing demand for
environmentally friendly products, sustainability is no longer an option—it’s a
business imperative. Unlike many green business books, the Playbook skips the
environmental ideology and deals exclusively with tools and strategies that
have been shown to cut costs, reduce risks, drive revenues, and build brand
identity. Builds on Dan Esty and Andrew Winston’s prizewinning Green to Gold,
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which has become a business classic and a staple of management training across
the world. Shows in detail how each business function or department can achieve
an eco-advantage over the competition Offers frameworks, checklists, and action
plans applicable to any business–big or small, in manufacturing or services The
Green to Gold Business Playbook gives you the tools to make green work-and work
profitably-for your business.
The Necessary Revolution 2008 Looks at how corporations and organizations are
searching for new ways to meet the environmental crises and challenging
societal issues of the modern world and to find creative solutions to insure
both long-term survival and real-time success.
The New Sustainability Advantage Bob Willard 2012-04-10 Argues that businesses
stand to profit from development strategies that are socially and
environmentally responsible. Original.
Sustainable Business Helen Kopnina 2014-09-15 Sustainable Business: Key Issues
is the first comprehensive introductory-level textbook to address the interface
between environmental challenges and business solutions to provide an overview
of the basic concepts of sustainability, sustainable business, and business
ethics. The book introduces students to the background and key issues of
sustainability and suggests ways in which these concepts can be applied in
business practice. Though the book takes a business perspective, it is
interdisciplinary in its nature and draws on knowledge from socio-economic,
political, and environmental studies, thereby providing a practical and
critical understanding of sustainability in the changing paradigm of global
business. It goes beyond the conventional theories of sustainability and
addresses critical issues concerned with population, consumption and economic
growth. It discusses realistic ways forward, in particular the Circular Economy
and Cradle to Cradle frameworks. The book is both a theoretical and practical
study guide for undergraduate and postgraduate international students of broad
areas of sustainability, teaching ways to recognize opportunities for
innovation and entrepreneurship at the intersection of environmental, economic,
ethical, and social systems. It takes a strategic approach in applying the
power of business methods and policy to address issues of global importance
such as climate change, poverty, ecosystem degradation and human rights. This
textbook is essential reading for students of business, management and
sustainability courses. It is written in an engaging and accessible style, with
each chapter including case studies, discussion questions, end of chapter
summaries and suggestions for further reading.
Getting Green Done Auden Schendler 2009-02-24 “Green” has finally hit the
mainstream. Soccer moms drive Priuses. And the business consultants say it’s
easy and profitable. In reality, though, many green-leaning businesses,
families, and governments are still fiddling while the planet burns. Why?
Because implementing sustainability is brutally difficult. In this witty and
contrarian book, Auden Schendler, a sustainable business foot soldier with over
a decade’s worth of experience, gives us a peek under the hood of the green
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movement. The consultants, he argues, are clueless. Fluorescent bulbs might be
better for our atmosphere, but what do you say to the boutique hotel owner who
thinks they detract from his? We’ll only solve our problems if we’re realistic
about the challenge of climate change. In this eye-opening, inspiring book,
Schendler illuminates the path.
Vital Signs Volume 22 The Worldwatch Institute 2015-09-15 What we make and buy
is a major indicator of society’s collective priorities. Among twenty-four key
trends, Vital Signs Volume 22 explores significant global patterns in
production and consumption. The result is a fascinating snapshot of how we
invest our resources and the implications for the world’s well-being. The book
examines developments in six main areas: energy, environment and climate,
transportation, food and agriculture, global economy and resources, and
population and society. Readers will learn how aquaculture is making gains on
wild fish catches, where high speed rail is accelerating, why plastic
production is on the rise, who is escaping chronic hunger, and who is still
suffering. Researchers at the Worldwatch Institute not only provide the most
up-to-date statistics, but put them in context. The analysis in Vital Signs
teaches us both about our current priorities and how they could be shaped to
create a better future.
An Economist Gets Lunch Tyler Cowen 2013-02-26 An influential economist
challenges popular opinions about the superiority of locally grown and
expensive foods, demonstrating how to eat responsibly without submitting to
fashion-driven trends. By the author of the best-selling e-book, The Great
Stagnation. 35,000 first printing.
The Fifth
The Fifth
corporate
"learning

Discipline Fieldbook Peter M. Senge 2014-05-14 Senge's best-selling
Discipline led Business Week to dub him the "new guru" of the
world; here he offers executives a step-by-step guide to building
organizations" of their own.

The Palgrave Handbook of Organizational Change Thinkers 19??
The Rightful Place of Science Braden Allenby 2021-03-17 Humans are at the dawn
of major shifts in the relationships among society, the environment, and
technology. This transformation has profound implications for the design and
management of the critical infrastructure that serves as the backbone for
virtually every activity and service. Policymakers and the public have been
largely able to ignore these systems, assuming that they'll continue to
function as they have in the past. This is no longer a reasonable assumption.
It's time to come to grips with the reality that the complexity of
infrastructure is exploding, emerging and disruptive technologies are
accelerating, history is no longer a reliable guide to the future-and education
on these issues is insufficient. Infrastructure in the Anthropocene is a
"timely and critical" (Chris Hendrickson, National Academy of Engineering)
guide by two of the country's leading scholars of sustainable engineering,
adaptation, and innovation. This indispensable book provides "practical and
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implementable" (Emanuel Liban, American Society of Civil Engineers Committee on
Sustainability Chair) insight into what modern infrastructure can and should
do, and how it should function on a planet now dominated by humans.
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